
Hunger Commission Report 

4-8-16 

 We ended the Heifer project with over $4,300. We supplemented that to meet our goal of 

$5,000 and maintained our tradition of receiving an “ark” certificate.  In addition the 

Confirmation Class contributed over $750 toward water projects through Heifer. It was a very 

successful drive. 

 The lunch program generally slows down during the winter months and that has been true this 

year as well. We gave out a total of 25 lunches during January and February which is typical for 

the year.  We have a good supply of items on hand and should see more demand as the weather 

warms. 

 We have continued to supply Loaves and Fishes with generous donations of food. From 

November through January we sent over 500 lbs. and since then contributions have been 

generous. Thanks to Adam for supplying the cabinet in the hallway. As we all know, putting 

together IKEA furniture is a challenge in itself.  

 The Seed Drive will end this week. We have paid for the display and then some. The final 

numbers are not in yet. We are the CHA’s sole supplier of seeds now and will be going to their 

meeting on April 15 to present them to the housing managers. 

 We will have a meeting in May to distribute several thousand dollars of our funds to UMCOR 

projects. 


